
Upcoming EvEnts 
 

An International Christmas 
Christmas Eve Service  

Saturday, December 24, 6:30–7:30 PM 

 

Join us for a Christmas around the world experience as we celebrate the 
birth of our Saviour. We will be singing songs from various countries 

followed by brief readings about Christmas traditions in those countries. 

 

Backyard Bible Camps Christmas Party 
Our annual Christmas party is back! 

 

December 28, 6:30 – 8:30 PM 
 

We hope you can join us for games and other fun activities as we 
celebrate the birth of our Saviour. Parents are welcome to join as well.  

 

Please register online at bit.ly/ebbcchristmas 
 
 
 

 
 

March 3–5  
 

At Snocamp, high school students (Grades 9-12) get to  
enjoy all Muskoka Woods has to offer while also being 
immersed in worship and teaching from God’s Word. 

 

The cost is $170.00 per person. If cost is an issue,  
please speak to one of our youth leaders.  

 

Register at the Welcome Centre on  
Sunday morning or on Christmas Eve. 

 

The registration deadline is December 24. 
 

Christmas Gift  

 

We are again collecting money for a Christmas gift to show our 
appreciation for our church staff. If you would like to contribute,  
please see Russell Brownlee, Keith Wiltsie, or Vince Wallman.  

 

The contribution deadline is TODAY! 
 

Looking Ahead  
 

Sunday, January 1 and 8: Pastor Don Howard will be preaching. 

Please note: With January 1 being a holiday, we will celebrate 
the Lord's Table on January 8 instead of January 1. 

this WEEk 
 

Sunday, December 18 

Call to Prayer 9:30-10:00 AM (This will be our last  
Sunday morning prayer meeting for this year. 

The Call to Prayer meeting will resume on January 8.)  
Worship Service 10:30 AM 
Fourth Sunday of Advent 

 

Monday, December 19 
Eastwood Young Adults 7:00 PM 

 

Tuesday, December 20 
Prayer Meeting 10:00–11:00 AM 

 

Saturday, December 24 
Christmas Eve Service 6:30–7:30 PM 

 

Sunday, December 25 
Christmas Day Service 10:30–11:30 AM  

There will be no children’s programming on Christmas Day.  
 

Women of Power, Women's Bible Study, Moms & Munchkins, 
and Eastwood Youth will resume in January. Women of Power:  

January 3. Women's Bible Study: Date to be determined.  
Moms & Munchkins: January 11. And Eastwood Youth: January 19.   

 

Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday 8:30 AM to 3:30 PM 

Closed Friday 
 

Christmas Holidays  

 

Our office will be closed from December 26 - January 3.  
Our office hours on January 3, 4, and 5 will be 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM. 

Regular office hours will resume on Monday, January 9.  

 

Dave and Carol will be away on holiday from January 2-9. 
 

With Gratitude  

 

Thank you so much to everyone who served during our  
candidating weekend. We had a full schedule, and everyone  
joyfully stepped up to the task. What an amazing turnout!  

 

We couldn't have done it without you!  
The Eastwood Staff and Pastoral Search Team.  


